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April 23, 2025 
 
Amended Advice Letter No. 135 
 
Public Utilities Commission of the State of Colorado 
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver, CO  80202 
 
On April 22, 2025, Rocky Mountain Natural Gas LLC d/b/a Black Hills Energy (“RMNG” or the 
“Company”) filed Advice Letter No. 135 to amend the Company’s Colo. PUC No. 4 tariff to reflect 
the corresponding corrections FERC recommended to RMNG’s Statement of Operating 
Conditions (“SOC”) which is the Company’s FERC tariff.  There are no changes to the rates.  This 
filing was assigned Proceeding No. 25AL-0173G.   
 
The purpose of this amended advice letter is correct the list of tariff sheets being amended.  Advice 
Letter No. 135 incorrectly listed Sheet No. 76 as being amended instead of Sheet No. 77.  Sheet 
No. 77 was correctly included with the proposed tariffs (RMNG Tariffs Clean) and Attachment A 
– RMNG Tariffs Redline.  There are no other changes to this advice letter. 
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Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer Bass 
 
Manager - Regulatory 

Jennifer Bass 
Manager - Regulatory  
Jennifer.Bass@blackhillscorp.com 

1515 Arapahoe Street 
Tower 1 – Suite 1200 

Denver, CO  80202 
P: 720.983.1971 

 


